
Dear club, 
  
As you will be aware, ESR are currently reviewing the affiliation system nationally, and are 
looking for responses to a consultation, via an online survey which you can complete at 
https://www.snapsurveys.com/wh/s.asp?k=143619130702. All respondents will be given 
the option to enter a prize draw to win either a workshop from Paul Carter (Head of Coach 
Development) or three boxes of Dunlop balls for their club. 
  
As a county, we strongly encourage all clubs to complete this, and to give open and honest 
feedback to the governing body about its membership and affiliation scheme. Please take 
the time to do this; the more clubs that respond, the stronger the message to ESR. 
  
Thanks and regards, 
  
Simon Tunley, Secretary 
Sussex Squash and Racketball 
 

https://www.snapsurveys.com/wh/s.asp?k=143619130702

